
Grand Reopening 

of the 

Port Burwell Marine Museum 

 
 

June 8, 2024 at 2 p.m. – 4 p.m. 
 

Join us for ribbon cutting and light refreshments. 

Meet and greet community members and take a 

look at the new exhibits in the museum. 

The Port Burwell Marine Museum is located at 20 

Pitt Street and is open 10 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. daily 

from May 17 to September 2, 2024.  


